
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

9L Tutor Update  

 

As most of you are aware, Mrs Livingstone has now gone on maternity leave. We wish 

her all the best during this exciting time! For the remainder of the academic year, 9L will 

now have 2 new teachers who will share the tutor role for 9L. Their names and email 

addresses are:  

- Mrs Rachel Sideras (siderasr@moorhouseschool.co.uk) 

- Mrs Saba Mughal (mughals@moorhouseschool.co.uk)  

 

As decided by the students, the class will now be called 9SM. The students will also have 

Mrs Sideras and Mrs Mughal for lessons including History, Maths and PSHCE.  

 

Miss Danielle Carter will remain as Assistant Head Teacher.  

 

Best Wishes,  

 

 
Shauna Graham 

Deputy Head Teacher  
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